
Did you know that you are able to compare rates from 

other suppliers for the energy supply portion of your bill? 

The New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission licenses 

competitive suppliers within the state and maintains a 

list of registered energy suppliers on its website, 

puc.nh.gov. You can also visit Eversource.com for 

more information.

Here are some important questions you
should ask when considering a supplier: 

1. What is the length of the contract?

2. Is this a fixed or variable rate?

3. Do early termination fees apply?

4. Can I switch to another supplier?

5. Who do I contact if I have questions?

6. Are you licensed in the state, and what 
if you discontinue service in the region?
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What are 
My Options Regarding 
Solicitations and Calls?
For some customers, the question regarding 

competitive energy suppliers is, "Once I've 

decided if a supplier is right for me, how do I stop 

calls to my home?" You can register with the FTC's 

"Do Not Call List" at donotcall.gov. 

Remember, Eversource will never go door to door to 

discuss your Eversource bill or energy supply 

options.  Our employees always carry identification, 

and you can always call us at 800-662-7764 to see if 

we have sent someone to your home.
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